
 
 

Morning 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

November 28th, 2023 
 
 

 
 
Happy belated 36th birthday Mr. Claypoole, the cake is devoured, and 
the ice cream is melted, but hope you a great day. 
 
 
Attention Spanish Club! Our next meeting will be NEXT Wednesday, 
December 6th, not this Wednesday. Next Wednesday we will have 
tamales, fundraiser info, and we’ll hit a piñata! Spanish Club, next 
Wednesday! Olay! 
 
 
 
The Academic Challenge Team at Valley Forge will have a meeting 
today, Tuesday, November 28th after school, again that’s today. If 
you are interested in joining us, please come to room 103.  All Valley 
Forge students are welcome. If you have any questions, please 
contact Mr. Vojta or Mrs. Simanella 
 
 

 



 

Don’t miss a chance to sign in and join our new Xplore Session in 
Environmental Sciences. Find us in the 

room 120 right after school at 2.30. Explore careers in Biology, 
Chemistry, Urban planning and 

Environment, play, learn, travel with us, and have fun! College Now is 
waiting for you! Our office is in 

media center, you are welcome to ask questions! 
 
 
 
 
"Attention students currently enrolled in any physical education 
course: 
 
Any student who is caught vaping, fighting, or creating continuous 
behavior problems in the gym or locker room will lose their access to 
the locker room for the remainder of the 2nd marking period. 
If/when this happens, an email will be sent home, and the student 
will need to plan their restroom use accordingly throughout the rest 
of the day as they will not be allowed in the locker room and no 
passes will be written other than for access to water and the clinic. 
 
As a reminder, all belongings are to be left on the bleachers under 
surveillance, bags and cell phones are not allowed in the locker room, 
and vaping is strictly prohibited anywhere on campus. 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Students, please check your emails daily.  Important 
information is being sent out often through email. 
This is an important skill to practice daily.  

 

When visiting the Student Service Office, you must now be sure to  

SIGN IN. Whenever you are in the office whether it is for a 
counselor  

visit, a call slip, any reason, you must now make sure that you sign in. 

 
 
Patriots Perks coffee is back! Iced Coffee, Hot Chocolate & Tea will 
be sold during all lunch periods on Friday. All drinks are $2.00 Come 
purchase some delicious drink on Friday. 
 
 
 
If you get a Patriot Buck, don't forget to turn it in to Student 
Services. You will place them in a bin according to grade! You can 
earn incentives or rewards so make sure to turn them in! You can 
earn them from being respectful, responsible and/or ready to learn! 
 
 
Attention students you need to come to the clinic and speak 
to the nurse if they are ill. Students should not call their 



parents to pick them up when they are sick, this must be 
done through the clinic staff only. Thanks!  
Students must have a pass to go to the clinic.  
 
 
 
 Chess Club Monday’s at 2:15 in the Media Center. 
 
 Video Game Club Fridays in the Media Center after school.  
Bring your own gaming equiptment. 
 
 
 
Valley Forge Patriots are responsible, respectful, and ready to learn! 
 


